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David was invited to join his Club, the Rotary Club of Sandys Bermuda, in April of 1990.  He has 
served his organization in many capacities as Project Chairman, Club Director, and President in 1998-
1999.  He was awarded The Outstanding Rotarian of the Year in 1996 after leading a fundraising 
project, which saw his Club raise in excess of $100,000 for local charities. It is the only time such an 
award has been given in the Club’s 48 year history.  
 
This Rotarian who is affectionately known as ‘Sully’ has attended many of his District Conferences 
and has participated in an international twinning projects in Brazil and the Philippines. He has 
participated at a number of levels in numerous Rotary International meetings including but not 
limited to International Assembly(s), Zone Institutes, R I Foundation, PETS, RLI and Multi District 
Meetings.  He has served as Co-Chair of his District GSE & programs and was a Director of the Gift-of-
Life program. He had the unique opportunity to serve as delegate to the Council of Legislation during 
his tenure as District Governor for his District.  Since being Governor. He served as District Trainer for 
2008-2010 and is currently Chairman for the Rotary Youth Exchange Program in Bermuda. He has 
served as Facilitator in a number of Multi District PETS. He has served as District Representative at 
the Council on Legislation held in Chicago, IL in 2004 and 2013 and Alternate in 2019.  
 
At the 30th anniversary celebrations of his Club he was awarded a Paul Harris Fellow. In November of 
2002, He was appointed a Justice of the Peace by the Governor and Commander-in-Chief of 
Bermuda. 
 
Sully, a Bermudian, has been married to Janice since 1974 and they have three daughters, Kelly, 
Claire & Maureen. They are the proud grandparents of Nathan David & Reese Nicole. They reside in 
Paget, Bermuda.  
 


